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HB 2583           HOUSE COMMITTEE ON BEHAVIORAL HEALTH AND HEALTH 

CARE 

 

Legislature action to change what does not changed, what a waste of taxpayer funds. 

Physicians Assistant or Physicians Associate, we are not buying legal, real estate 

and/or accounting help when we visit a medical facility. PA is a educational degree. 

Any in a industry facility employee is an associate, so Legislature just opening the 

door to the medical receptionist or the bookkeeper to relay medical advice of doctor, 

prepare and administer vaccinations and medications. Oregon is becoming loopier by 

the year. 


